
Happy Christmas from 
Zurich Life
We'd like to wish you and your family a very Happy Christmas and a 
prosperous New Year. 

Thank you for your continued support in 2015 and we're looking forward to 
working with you in 2016. As usual at this time of year we have made a 
donation to the Simon Community’s House of Cards Appeal.

Please note our Holiday Closures:

Our offices will be closed from 5pm on Wednesday, 23 December until 9am 
on Tuesday, 29  December 2015, and will also be closed on Friday, 1 
January 2016.

Have you ever wondered what happens to Snowman when the sun 
comes out?

Click on the link below.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tVnYXoz2G2Y

Email Software by Newsweaver

Page 1 of 1Flyer - Christmas Message from Zurich Life

21/12/2015http://zurichlifeireland.newsweaver.com/jlcpeghizs91fpp5qmobh2?email=true&a=11...


